
 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 14th May 2019 

Dear Parents,  

Year 13 Prom – SAVE THE DATE – Wednesday 10th July 2019 

We are approaching the conclusion of your child’s journey with us at Carew. We are very proud of everything our 

students have achieved and I think you will agree that each one of them has made an incredible amount of progress!  

They complete this part of their school life very different to how they arrived!  

With this in mind, the final day of term for our Year 13s will be Friday 5th 2019. This is later than other 6th Form 

colleges, as we appreciate that supervision and care can be complex to organise. 

I would also like to remind you the date of Prom; this year it will be Wednesday 10th July. It will be a joint Year 13 and 

Year 11 Prom, so that we have enough students to create the atmosphere that our students deserve.  

Parents are invited to the first half of the evening where we will be presenting our students with their Year Books and 

reviewing their time with us. We will then convert the hall into a Disco space which will be for students only.  

The dress code will be formal, hopefully by letting you know now, this will give student’s enough time to find an 

appropriate outfit!  

Once again, we are incredibly proud of our Year 13s and we know that they will be ready to take the next steps into 

college, apprenticeship or work. 

Best wishes,  

 

Joe Shepherd  

Head of Upper School - Carew Academy  

Tel: 0208 647 8349  

Email: JShepherd@carewacademy.org 
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